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Thanks to our AMAZING community, the hospice residence now has
NEW beds for ALL of the suites.

The final beds have arrived and we are so THANKFUL that these
modern beds will give people at end of lfe the comfort and dignity
they deserve.

Special thanks to EVERYONE who donated on #GivingTuesday. As well
as the generosity of the Kiwanis Club of St. Catharines, The Ontario
Paper Thorold Foundation and the Royal Canadian Legion, Ontario
Provincial Command Branches and Ladies’ Auxiliaries Charitable
Foundation.
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